

Marysville-Pilchuck High School

Marysville School District #25 5611 108th ST NE MARYSVILLE, WA 98271 360.965.2000

FAX: 360.965-2004

April 3, 2020

Dear Marysville Pilchuck High School Students,

We hope that this letter finds you in good health and that you're remaining caught up in all of your classes. Please use this extra time to log onto Skyward, check your classes, and complete any missing assignments that you have before the end of the quarter on Friday. Most, if not all of your teachers have emailed you--please respond accordingly.

We are excited that registration for the 2020-21 school year is upon us. Requesting your classes in Skyward is an important step so that you can ensure that you get the classes you want and need to meet your graduation requirements. Online registration is open from April 3-April 17. If you do not select courses within that window of time they will be selected for you.

Step by step instructions:

- 1. Take a look at the MSD Course Catalog for course descriptions
- 2. Review course request form (you keep this form)
- 3. Review your current credits in Skyward Family Access ("Grad Requirements" tab)
- 4. Contact your counselor if you have questions about what you need to take
- 5. Login to Skyward (see instructions) and request courses. Save your requests.
- 6. Be sure to select three alternates when requesting courses.
- 7. You can edit your requests any time between April 3 and April 17.

Link to instructions for online registration

Class of 2021 (current juniors) course request form

Class of 2022 (current sophomores) course request form

Class of 2023 (current freshmen) course request form

Please note Math courses are entered manually by your current math teacher. IEP

classes for students who qualify for special education are entered manually by case

managers and counselors. There is no need to select math or IEP related courses. You also

do not need to sign up for an advisory class as those will be added later on.

Email your counselor with any questions:

Class of 2021: Sue Sullivan sue sullivan@msd25.org

Class of 2022: Molly Lee molly lee@msd25.org

Class of 2023: Randy Vendiola randy vendiola@msd25.org

Class of 2024: Lewis Hutchison lewis hutchison@msd25.org

Thank you for taking the time to get your course requests in by April 15th. On behalf of the

staff of MPHS we want to tell you that we are as excited as you are to come back to school.

Please reach out to us with any questions you might have.

Sincerely,

MPHS Counseling Team

It Rocks to be a Tomahawk!

Visit our school website 2020-21 Course Registration page.